
 

  

Do you have a child starting school in September 2024?              

We would love to meet you!  Please come along to one of our open 

events. 

 

Saturday 7th October 

10am - 12 noon 

There will be a talk by the Headteacher at 

10am and then time for you to meet the 

team and look around the school. 

For further details and to book, please 

scan here  

                 

Tuesday 10th October 

6pm - 8pm  

There will be a talk by the Headteacher at 

6pm and then time for you to meet the 

team and look around the school. 

For further details and to book, please 

scan here  

 


